

## UVic Pride Collective Minutes - January 19 2016

---

### QUORUM MET - 5 Coordinators, 4 Collective Members

---

1. Acknowledgement of the Territories
2. Safer Spaces Policy
3. Round of Names/Pronouns/Check-in
4. How Does a Collective Work
5. Updates
  - a. New regular collective meeting times are Tuesdays at 3:30pm
  - b. Events this week:
  - c. Jan 18 – 4:30pm – Youth Caucus Meeting
  - d. Jan 19 – 3:00pm – Collective Meeting
  - e. Jan 19 – 4:30pm – Non-Monogamy Discussions
  - f. Jan 20 – 12:00-5:00pm – Button Making
  - g. Jan 21 – 4:00pm – Anti-Racism Workshop (SUB B028)
  - h. Jan 22 – 3:30pm – Events and Activism Committee Meeting
  - i. Call Out for Student Volunteers for SHAPE Program – UVic Health Services – Student Health and Peer Educators
  - j. Ali Blythe Writing Workshop (Non UVic Pride Event)
  - k. Board Update - Checking in about changing name from UVSS Pride to UVic Pride

---

### 6.) Budget Meeting

- Need to have another budget meeting?

### DISCUSSION

- Separate from dinner meeting

- Regular collective meeting next Tuesday and then Thursday at 4:30, set a collective meeting for the budget?

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus - Set next Thursday as collective meeting
- 

### **7.) Campus Community Gardens Anti-Oppression Training**

- Who do we want to have as facilitators of this workshop. The campus community gardens will pay.

#### DISCUSSION

- Michelle and Selina?
- They need to make changes to our AOP training module to suit CCG

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus - Approve Michelle and Selina to facilitate those workshops
- 

### **8.) Sub Zero Tickets**

- We have free tickets. How do we give them out?

#### DISCUSSION

- Priority to folks who would like to go but can't afford it
- What happens if there is more than 5? Do a draw?
- 1st come 1st serve?
- Like the idea that we prioritize.

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus - Make a post on FB asking folk to message us and self locate in terms of need, and do a draw at the next collective meeting
- 

### **9.) Order Forms**

- Changing order forms to fit our limits

#### DISCUSSION

- Limit of orders to 1, maybe not limit, but encourage?
- Subsidize for folks who really need it
- Prioritize need vs stocking up

- Change order forms to fit this. Mirror changes with notes about financial hardship

ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus - Change order forms to reflect this change
- 

**10.) February Events**

- Need to approve events from events and activism committee.

DISCUSSION

- Trans idol in february
- 2 crafternoons on the 13th and 27th
- Queer consent workshop
- 2nd anti racism workshop
- Approve, but not funding yet. May not happen if budget doesn't allow for it

ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus - Approve those events
- 

**11.) Fat Queer Clothing Swap Request**

- Can they borrow binders and things from pride?

DISCUSSION

- Yah! A collective member is organizing

ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus - Allow borrowing of materials.
- 

Adjourned